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Statement by Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick  
on June 2019 Economic and Revenue Forecast 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick (D-Portland) released the following 
statement this morning regarding the June 2019 Revenue Forecast: 
 
“The economy continues to grow across the state. Today’s forecast is great news regarding the 
budget situation, but history shows us that the spike will not last. That is why it is so important 
that we passed the groundbreaking Student Success Act. The Student Success Act will ensure 
that education has a stable and dedicated funding source, regardless of fluctuations in the 
economy. We must continue preparing our state to weather an inevitable economic downturn, 
and we need to be doing that while times are good.” 
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